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Jean-Francois Donzier,  

Permanent Technical Secretary of INBO 
 
Dear Mr. Jean-Francois Donzier 
 
In 2010, at the Conference of representatives of the countries of the former Soviet Union was 
established Network of Water Management Organizations from Eastern Europe, Caucasus 
and Central Asia (EECCA NWO). To date, the network consists of more than 
70 organizations from Russia, Ukraine, Belarus, Kazakhstan, Azerbaijan, Georgia, Armenia, 
Uzbekistan, Turkmenistan, Tajikistan, Kyrgyzstan, Moldova. 

Network holds annual conferences and produces printed materials, disseminates professional 
information through the Web-site: www.eecca-water.net. The network has received support 
from international organizations. 

We hereby inform you that on November 8, 2013 in Moscow, Russia there will be held 
annual Conference of EECCA NWO. On the second day, November 9, we will hold a round 
table, which will be attended by our colleagues from Eastern Europe, with whom we 
collaborated in the past. Also it will be attended by the heads of state authorities responsible 
for Water Management in countries included in our network. The Conference and the round 
table will be attended by senior officials of the INBO, UNECE and other international 
organizations. 

We invite you to take part in the round table. We'd love to hear from you about how the water 
management system of your country are under operations in the new market economy, as well 
as discuss the possibility of restoring the professional cooperation between our countries. 

We would like to ask you inform us about your ability to attend the events in Moscow with 
the aim to address organizational issues in advance (visa, travel, accommodation, etc). 

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Acad. Polad Polad-zade 
President of EECCA NWO 


